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January 26, 2024 
 
Mr. James Murphy 
Friends to Elect James Murphy 
6049 N. Kilpatrick Ave 
Chicago, IL, 60646  
 
Dear Mr. Murphy,  
 
We are writing to express our unwavering support for your candidacy as Judge of the 10th 
Sub Circuit. Your compelling narrative perfectly encapsulates the qualities we seek in a 
judge: a deep commitment to public service, unwavering integrity, and an exceptional legal 
background. Your family's legacy of service inspires us. From your Chicago Firefighter 
grandfather and Police Officer maternal grandfather to your own career as a prosecutor, 
you embody the true meaning of dedication to the community.  
 
Your legal experience is impressive. Over 20 years as a prosecutor, tackling sensitive  
cases like child support, family law, and complex murders, speaks volumes about your  
skillset. Your ability to manage a high volume of cases, manage a team, and make  
critical decisions demonstrates your competence and leadership qualities. We particularly 
appreciate your emphasis on fairness and justice. Your recognition that convictions should 
not come at any cost and your commitment to treating each case and individual with re-
spect align perfectly with our vision for the judiciary. 
 
Your community involvement and leadership roles in the Sauganash Community  
Association and your children's school further solidify your dedication to building a better 
future for all. Your ability to connect with people on a personal level is invaluable in a judge. 
Your qualifications exceed expectations, and your campaign slogan, "Integrity Counts and 
Experience Matters," aptly summarizes your strengths. We have no doubt that you will 
serve with distinction and compassion on the bench. 
 
Therefore, we proudly endorse your candidacy for Judge of the 10th Sub Circuit. We will 
urge everyone in our membership and community to join us in supporting you on March 
19th, 2024. You are the leader we need, and we believe in your ability to make a lasting 
positive impact. You are encouraged to use our name and our endorsement  
appropriately.  
 
Sincerely, 

  
 
 
 
 

James A. Viola     Frank DiMaria 
Board Chairman     President 

 


